
Hello my name is Arnie Vick. 
  
I agreed to work with the DNR to setup additional water craft inspection days at our landing. 
At the board meeting there was $500.00 allocated to pay for a DNR intern to be at our landing 
to inspect Water Craft and trailers for weeds, this works out to approximately 40 hours. 
I have been in contact with the DNR trying to find out what the schedule was to have an intern 
doing watercraft inspection. I was told that the schedule was not set up yet. 
  
I have contacted the Douglas County Sheriff to see if there were ant event permits pulled for 
Lobster Lake. At the time of my inquiry there were not any events planned for Lobster Lake. 
  
I am planning on contacting the DNR and seeing what dates they have planned for Water Craft 
Inspection. 
  
If any one has any dates that they think we would like to have a person inspecting water craft 
as they come and go from Lobster please contact me.  My email address is in the directory. 
  
Thanks. 
 


